
The Orange County Board of Supervisors Public Hearing has been 

scheduled for December 11, 2012, to consider the Subsequent  

Environmental Impact Report (SEIR) No. 613 for the Dana  

Point Harbor Marina Improvement Project.   An approval by the 

Board will certify the Final SEIR No. 613 and incorporate  

the refinements to the Dana Point Harbor Marina  

Improvement Project description as presented  

in the final SEIR Response to Comments. 

 

The Public Hearing will begin at 9:30 am in the Hall of Administration 

hearing room.  A complete staff report can be found on the  

Clerk of the Board web site at www.ocgov.com. 

Community Notice 

Orange County Board of  Supervisors  

Public Hearing  

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor (949) 923-2236. 

 

www.OCDPH.com 

 

        On The Horizon:   

   Boat Parade of Lights    December 7, 8, 14 and 15 


